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Jessica Vanderhoef 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hello, 

Dave Marshall  
Tuesday, June 06, 2017 11 :02 AM 
Tamera Rogers 
Re: File Number: DVP00302 (731 Chestnut Street) 

I would like to add my objection to this application regarding the "reduce the side yard setback for the second storey 
open deck on the existing single residential dwelling from 1.Sm to O.Sm." aspect. In my view, that is far too close to the

neighbouring property and also sets a dangerous precedence if allowed. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 

Dave Marshall 
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